














From: Ron Lattanze <rlattanze@lucernodynamics.com>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 9:17 AM

To: Christopher Hanson <Christopher.Hanson@nrc.gov>; Annie Caputo <Annie.Caputo@nrc.gov>; David Wright
<David.Wright@nrc.gov>; Bradley Crowell <Bradley.Crowell@nrc.gov>

Cc: Jonathan Feibus <Jonathan.Feibus@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Reconsideration

Chairman Hanson and Commissioners Caputo, Wright, and Crowell,

Please see the attached request for reconsideration of my ICR regarding SECY-22-0043.

Thank you,

Ron Lattanze

Ron Lattanze | 919.371.6800 ext. 101 | 919.608.0341 (c)
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